
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Well, what can I say, we have had an interesting week but we have managed to smile all the 
way through. As you know, we have had a number of cases of covid-19 but we are resilient and 
have managed to stay positive throughout. 
If we have no more cases over the weekend then we will be moving out of bubbles on Monday 
and multiskills and tennis will resume; we are keen to get things back to normal for the children. 
We will however continue with the other measures we have in place including mask wearing for 

staff at all times and the maintenance of highly ventilated areas and extra cleaning. Mrs Dixon is 
also keen to get back on with be back on track with her planned choir club for Year 3/4 next 
Friday but again we will let you know.  
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone, 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hayward. 

 
 
 
What is happening in the coming weeks .. 
Wednesday 9th February – Spring Term Parents’ Evening (More details soon) 

This  

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

Just a 
reminder, 
please use the 
gate at the 
front of the 
school to 
access school 
premises... 
 
The car park 
gate is for cars 
only. 
 
 

Slaley First School 
 

 

 
We have not given out 

an attendance award 
for any class this week 

as due to the high 
numbers of absence, we 

felt this would be 
unfair.  

 
 

Friday 21st January 2022 

Staff Training 
 

As part of our ongoing 
commitment to keep all of the 
children safe, we have a highly 

diligent Staff Training schedule… 
During this half term we have 

carried out Fire Safety training, 
Prevent Duty training and  

E-Safety training for staff will be 
taking place this week. 

 
 
 INTERNET SAFETY 

 
 
 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/uk  
 

 
 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/uk

